
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

FARMINGTON HILLS CITY COUNCIL AND  
FARMINGTON HILLS PLANNING COMMISSION 

SPECIAL JOINT STUDY SESSION MEETING 
 

    
THIS IS PUBLIC NOTICE that the Farmington Hills City Council and the Farmington 
Hills Planning Commission have scheduled a special joint study session meeting for 
July 21, 2025, at 5:00pm. This meeting will be held in the Media Center at The 
Hawk, located at 29995 W. 12 Mile Road, Farmington Hills, MI. 
 
        
       Carly Lindahl, City Clerk 
   

 


